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Zoetermeer, september 9 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

On behalf of the board and the VZB Real Estate, we would like to draw your 

attention to the following; 

 

unfortunately, contrary to what has been communicated to us, the roof fans will 

not be put into operation by Ventius today due to unforeseen circumstances at a 

different location. Today, the electrical installation has been adapted by an 

external electrical company, but cannot be commissioned by them as a 

subcontractor. The board and the VvE administrator have tried everything to get 

the systems started before the weekend. Unfortunately, it turned out that the 

installer did not see an option for this. 

 

The Ventius company has promised us that they will put the fans into operation 

next Monday September 12th. We will therefore monitor this closely. 

 

We regret this state of affairs and in particular the communication about this. 

Unfortunately, we cannot change this situation at the moment. 

 

Trusting to have informed you sufficiently. 

  

Sincerely, 

On behalf of VvE Belvédèrebos 1 to 246 in Zoetermeer 

 

VZB Real Estate 


